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Please visit Ace.acadiau.ca

o Today the steering committee 
would like to thank everyone for 
the extra effort required to get the 
project to this point.  We are close 
to our go live date and it is thanks 
to the great work that our project 
team and all our  stakeholders 
have done.

o The pandemic has created a very 
difficult environment for everyone 
to work within.  Despite the many 
challenges, both personal and 
professional, the Acadia team has 
stepped up to face them.

o Most people who have seen the 
self-service system have been 
very impressed with the look and 
functionality of the system.  
During training you will be able to 
explore self-service.  We are 
excited to show everyone.

Top 3 News Items

1. Welcome to our 40th issue of the 
Project ACE bulletin.  It has been 
a long road, with an incredible 
amount of work, to get this close 
to the August 3rd go live date.

2. After 3 full days of workshops, 
the Live Simulation process is 
complete.  The process went very 
well.  There were some issues 
that arose, as expected, since 
this is meant to test the full 
system.  The teams are working 
hard, in conjunction with our 
vendor partner, to ensure that 
they are addressed prior to 
August 3rd.  

3. The project team continues to 
configure the system to allow for 
a seamless start on August 3rd.

Please submit any questions that you 
may have here .

Important Dates:

June 23- July 15, 2021:  The live 

training sessions will be done in 

groups based on their respective 

needs. Academic AA, multiple groups 

of staff

July 17-July 31, 2021:  System is 

frozen- Allows for transition to 

Colleague:  no ability to add data into 

the old or new system

August 3, 2021:  Go Live date- The 

first phase of the new system is fully 

operational

“No one who achieves 

success does so without 

acknowledging the help 

of others.” 

– Alfred North Whitehead

https://ace.acadiau.ca/welcome.html
https://ace.acadiau.ca/home.html
Lease%20submit%20any%20questions%20that%20you%20may%20have%20%20.

